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President’s Report 

Good day to all that are involved in SMART Recovery here in Alberta, and welcome to others 
across Canada. 

This past year has been challenging to get the SMART Recovery Association started to be 
under the umbrella of SMART Recovery International, and to become our own entity 
outside of SMART Recovery USA.  

I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to Curtis Boudreau, Janet Folk, and Kathy Harline 
for their dedication and commitment as board members during this transition. Their hard 
work and efforts have been truly invaluable and deeply appreciated.  

Together, we have achieved significant milestones, including:  

• Signing the interim agreement with SMART Recovery International.  

• Creating a comprehensive Minute Book. 

• Updating and registering all necessary documents. 

• Initiating development for a new website. 

• Successfully launching a Crowdfund Alberta campaign.  

• Soliciting and interviewing candidates for new board positions.  

• Implementing initiatives to enhance exposure and strengthen our social media 
presence. 

These accomplishments reflect our collective dedication and hard work, and I truly 
appreciate everyone's contributions. 

SMART Recovery in Canada will continue to grow and strengthen nationwide, expanding its 
reach throughout 2025. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Fisher 

President 


